
Dear Valued Guests, 

We are pleased to inform you about our current policies surrounding in-house dining at our 

establishment. Your health and safety, along with your dining experience, are our top priorities. 

Current Policies 

• Reservation Required: Please make a reservation in advance to ensure a safe and 

comfortable dining experience. 

• Capacity Limits: We have reduced our seating capacity to allow for social distancing. 

• Health Screening: All guests may be subject to a health screening upon entry, including 

temperature checks. 

• Face Masks: Guests are required to wear face masks until they are seated at their tables. 

• Sanitization Practices: Our staff follows strict sanitization protocols to ensure your 

safety. 

• Contactless Menu: We provide digital menus that can be accessed via your smartphone. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we navigate these policies together. 

Should you have any questions or special requests, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

staff. 

We Look Forward to Serving You! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


